(7) Y- 20 \51

Sayers, Margery

From: Sigaty, Mary Kay

Sent: Friday, February 13, 2015 10:14 AM

To: - Feldmark, Jessica; Fox, Greg

Subject: FW: Human Rights Commission Amendment

Testimony for CB4-2015.

Mary Kay Sigaty
Howard County Council, District 4
(410) 313-2001

3430 Court House Drive
Ellicott City, MD 21043

From: Matthew Thorn [mailto:matthew.f.thorn@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2015 7:15 PM

To: Weinstein, Jon; Ball, Calvin B; Terrasa, Jen; Sigaty, Mary Kay
Cc: Pruim, Kimberly; McLeod, Kate; Sean McGovern

Subject: Human Rights Commission Amendment

Good evening Council members,

First, I would like to sincerely thank you all for your support of PFLAG Howard County and our concerns over
the Human Rights Commission legislation regarding the definitions and language around sexual orientation and
gender identity.

I apologize for not reaching you yesterday, it has been a rather hectic week for me at work. I did want to let you
and your staffs all know that, per a conversation with the County Executive by one of my colleagues, the
administration has issued an amendment to his proposed legislation.

We are comfortable with the amendment proposed and will sign off on it. The Executive's office was very
helpful with Sean in correcting the language and willingness to issue the amendment. I know you all were
instrumental in moving this process forward. We continue to be grateful for your leadership on this and all
issues related to the LGBT community.

If any changes occur I will make sure to keep you informed. Look forward to seeing you all at the hearing on
the 17th.

Have a wonderful evening.

-Matt

Matthew F. Thorn
Mobile: 202.200.0153
Email: matthew.f.thorn@gmail.com




